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Subject: PICUP Workshop in May
 
Hello Alma, Derrick and Seamus,
 
In just under a month the PICUP Workshop will be underway.  The four of us are 
working in Group 2 – small introductory course, typically for majors.  Our group 
consists of:
Alma Zook, Pomona College                                  azook@pomona.edu
Marty Johnston, University of St. Thomas              mejohnston@stthomas.edu
Derrick Hylton, Spelman College                            dhylton@spelman.edu
Seamus Lagan, Whittier College                            slagan@whittier.edu
 
If you have not had a chance, take a look at the workshop website, http://
compphysed.shodor.org.  We have been charged with the development of a framework 
for teaching computational techniques in the context of electromagnetism in the 
introductory course.  Over the next week or so think about what problems and issues 
we should focus on and share them with the group.    Based on our discussion, I will 
assemble a preliminary agenda.  However, like most creative endeavors it will morph 
and change in the ensuing days.  I am looking forward to meeting and working with you 
in May.


